
Mike Smith, Crossett Economic Development Foundation. I would just like to first thank 
Georgia Pacific, their leadership, and their environmental team for putting this application 
together, and I certainly appreciate our state’s environmental group for taking a look at that 
application and making sure our community, our state, is safe. We certainly know the 
impact that Georgia Pacific has on our community from an economic standpoint, and we 
fully support the renewal of this application. We’d like to see this renewed as quickly as 
possible. We live and work with these guys. We know that they do great work for their 
company, and they also do a great job working with our community on different projects as 
well as doing a great job keeping our community safe, so we certainly encourage you to 
renew this application. 


